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29/06/2021  10:58:132021/1761/P OBJ Jayne Mitchell We OBJECT to this planning application and would like to set out our concerns as follows :  this building has a 

garden and therefore there is no need for additional access to outside space; the rooftop terrace will impact 

the privacy of neighbours, both next door and opposite; the potential for noise and other nuisances at sociable 

and unsociable hours is immense.  Please review this application in the context of the street, where it would 

be the only terrace of its sort and might set a precedent for the unwarranted development of an already 

crowded roofline.  (These comments take into account the fact that the existing unauthorised terrace at no 75 

is subject to a variety of enforcement notices and planning applications to significantly reduce the size of their 

terrace, non of which have currently been complied with)

Page 7 of 61


